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MEMO

TO: 	STATE CLEARINGHOUSE – OFFICE OF PLANNING & RESEARCH
FROM: 	MICHAEL WALKER, SENIOR PLANNER 	
DATE:	APRIL 20, 2022 
SUBJECT: 	EXTENSION OF PUBLIC COMMENT PERIOD – CITY OF NAPA DRAFT ENVIRONMENTAL IMPACT REPORT (SC No. 2021010255)


Enclosed, please find the updated Notice of Availability of the Draft Environmental Impact Report (DEIR) for the City of Napa General Plan Update. Upon receipt of a request to extend the public and agency comment period, the City is extending such period from Monday, April 25, 2022, to 5:00PM Friday May 6, 2022.

No other edits to the documents have been made.

Should you have any questions, you can reach me via the contact information below.


Michael Walker, AICP
Senior Planner – Advanced Planning
Community Development Department, City of Napa
1600 First Street
Napa CA 94559
707-257-9530
mwalker@cityofnapa.org 


Enclosure – Napa_GPU_NOA_Extension.pdf 	
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